
Courtesy visit by FAO Country Representative 

(10 February 2025) 
2025/2/10 

On 10 February 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy visit from Dr. Qingyun Diao, Country 

Representative of FAO Namibia and her delegation. Ambassador Asazuma and Dr. Diao exchanged views 

on the Japan Supplementary Budget Project“Emergency response to enhance resilience and mitigate 

climate-induced impacts on livelihoods, food and nutrition security of the most vulnerable 

households in Namibia” (Implementation Period: From March 2024 to March 2025, Budget: USD 

758,916), which is currently being implemented by the Embassy of Japan in Namibia and the FAO 

Country Office. The two confirmed the importance of the partnership between the Japanese 

government and FAO. For three consecutive years from 2022 to 2024, the Japanese government funded 

the FAO Namibia Country Office to implement joint projects that contribute to food security in 

Namibia. 
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